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Instant reactions 
 
From: Michael Schmiechen  
Sent: Thursday, May 4, 2017 10:50 AM 
To: John G. Hoyt III  
Subject: On trustworthy results of ship powering trials and monitoring 
 

Dear John, 
many thanks for your quick response, one of the vey few as 

usual, and my best wishes for the rapid recovery of your health. 
And many thanks for the information, which must be very dis-

appointing for you and is so for me. I had already been wondering 
about the new deadlines. 

'Forgetting’ this incredible situation please forward the letter, 
which I have sent to the members of the pertinent ITTC Commit-
tees and other colleagues and friends, also to your young col-
league working on ship powering trials and suggest, that he 
should contact me for indepth discussions. 

Yours, Michael. 
 
 

From: John G. Hoyt III  
Sent: Tuesday, May 2, 2017 10:27 PM 
To: m.schm@t-online.de  
Subject: On trustworthy results of ship powering trials and monitoring 

 
Michael,  
I will take a look, just be patient! 
… 
… 
If the ATTC does not happen, I would like to present your work 

at the next Chesapeake Powerboat Symposium, of which I am also 
the Chair, next June. That is if it is OK with you. 

Sorry, I will let you know how I do in this political battle. 
John. 
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From: RAMCHANDRA GOKARN  
Sent: Friday, May 5, 2017 8:47 AM 
To: Michael Schmiechen  
Subject: On trustworthy results of ship powering trials and monitoring 

 
Dear Dr. Schmiechen, 
Thank you very much for sending me the e-mail giving details of 

your latest studies on ship powering trials.  I am greatly honoured 
to be included among the list of people to whom you have sent 
the results of your studies. 

I do not think that I can contribute any meaningful comments to 
the novel approach that you are adopting with respect to ship 
powering trials, except to wish you continuing success in your ef-
forts. 

With best wishes yours sincerely, 
R. P. Gokarn. 
 
 
-----Ursprüngliche Nachricht-----  

From: Nakatake  
Sent: Wednesday, May 3, 2017 12:26 AM  
To: Michael Schmiechen  
Subject: On trustworthy results of ship powering trials and monitoring 

 
Dear Michael, 
Thank you very much for your e-mail. I am very glad to know 

you are very active continuously. 
I hope that your assertion will be accepted widely.           
Kuni Nakatake. 
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From: Klaus Wagner 
Sent: Tuesday, May 2, 2017 7:20 PM 
To: Michael Schmiechen  
Subject: On trustworthy results of ship powering trials and monitoring 

 
Lieber Herr Professor, 
das Rundschreiben habe ich mit Interesse gelesen und bin nun 

gespannt, ob und welche Reaktionen sich zur `virtuellen´ 3rd 
INTERACTION ergeben. 

Meine offenen Fragen sind in meiner e-Mail vom 22.04.2017 
enthalten, die bei Ihnen vorliegen müsste. 

Ihr Anhang für die ITTC ist bei mir leider verloren gegangen, be-
vor ich ihn lesen konnte. 

Mit freundlichen Grüßen 
Ihr Klaus Wagner 
 


